
Owls and Woodpeckers   

 

 

Welcome back! We know it has been an unusual start to the year 

but we are so proud of you and together we made it through! This 

term is going to be a good one!   

History and Science 

In History this term we have an exciting new prospect of a brand 

new era of History to explore. The Stone Age, Bronze Age and Iron 

Age.  

 

Our focus for this unit will be settlements and 

travel and exploration. We will be following the 

journey of how humans developed, looking in 

detail at the type of houses they created to 

improve their quality of life. We will also be transferring what we 

have previously learnt with Egyptians and Romans to show the 

difference between civilisations within the same time period.  

 

 

 

 

In Science we will be learning about Animals including 

humans. We will learn about the basic parts of the 

digestive system, types of teeth with their functions and 

creating food chains. The children will be 

learning about sound and will be taking part in various 

sound investigations 
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English 

In English this half term we will be using two different books as out 

text drivers.  

 

Our first book is ‘Harry Potter and the Chamber of 

Secrets’. The children will be tasked with writing 

their own Howler!  

 

Our second book is a Non Fiction book called ‘We 

Travel so far’ which explores animal migration in 

different ways. The children will be tasked with 

replicating the type of text to create their own 

migration journal of an animal of their choice.  

  

 

Spelling 

This half term, in school, we will be exploring different spelling 

patterns and rules. 

Spelling homework will focus on the Common Exception Words. 

 

 

Maths 

 

This term we will be deepening our understanding of 

multiplication and division through a range of word problems, 

games and challenges. We will also be looking at length 

and perimeter before starting to deepen our 

understanding of fractions. 
 

 

PSHE 

 

The jigsaw unit for this half term is ‘Dreams and Goals’.  

 

The children will be learning to:  

 Work with money to aid their understanding of 

financial capability. 
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 Generate money that could be used to support others less 

fortunate. 

 Develop age-appropriate skills to support them in their future 

workplace. 
 

 

 

 

RE 

 

In RE lessons this half term the children will be continuing their 

understanding of Sikh rituals. They will be learning about Amrit 

Sanskar which is the Sikh initiation into their community or Khalsa. 

The children will also be learning about Authority within 

Christianity and Sikhism. They will be looking at people 

they see as authority figures and describing the 

characteristics of these people.  

 
 

 

PE 

 

In PE, Learning Through Sport will be working with the 

children to develop their individual and team work 

skills through a range of sports. 

 

In indoor PE we will be exploring movement and 

dance.  
 

 

If you would like to send any homework in via e-mail, our class e-mail addresses are 

owls@moorlandsprimary.net 

woodpeckers@moorlandsprimary.net  
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We do not check this on a regular basis so please tell us if you send something in. 


